
          

St. Andrew’s C.E. Primary School 

The Queen’s Jubilee Edition 

                                                                    Thursday 9th June 2022  
 

Our Vision:                                               
At St Andrew’s CE Primary School, we aim to bring children to a place where they can realise 
their full potential.  Our Christian values are the foundation of all we do and each one is a 
facet of the central value, love, which ‘always protects, always trusts, always hopes, always 
perseveres.’ (1 Corinthians 13:7) Protect, Trust, Hope and Persevere   
 

The pupils in Copper class shared their work 
and achievements with their families. The 
afternoon was a great success and the pupils 
were (quite rightly) extremely proud of 
themselves. Well done Copper Class! 

Year 1’s Swallowtail class celebrated the 
Jubilee by making crowns, Union Jack flags, 
and collages of the Queen! The children asked 
questions about our Monarch, and discussed 
why she is important and what she does. We 
talked about how we might celebrate with tea 
and cake! 
“This is the best day ever!” – Jake 
“The Queen has looked after us for 70 years” – 
Toby 
 

 

 



Children in Foundation Stage made cucumber sandwiches, bunting and crowns to celebrate 
the Queen's Jubilee. 
Oceania have been learning a traditional "May Day" style dance that we have been 
practising daily in celebration of Her Royal Highness’s Jubilee.  On Friday 27th we also sang 
the national anthem in class.  

To commemorate the Platinum Jubilee 
celebrations, Year 5 in Americas and Antarctica 
took part in various themed activities honouring the 
life and achievements of HM Queen Elizabeth II. 
Using their skills in comprehension and 
biographies, the classes produced fact files and 
informative posters to mark the occasion. Some 
expert colouring and creativity were also spotted 
during our celebrations!  
                                   

Copper class made Jubilee 
collages in  
the shape of the Queen’s 
head. Some  
of the other pupils in 
Copper made  
flags and crowns for their 
jubilee picnic. 
 

 
 
Look who popped in to see us! 
 
On Friday 27th May, the whole school joined together for a 
Jubilee Picnic to celebrate the Queen's 70-year reign. It 
was lovely to see everyone celebrating together again, 
and we even had a visit from Her Majesty. Thank you to 
the kitchen staff from OCCCS who prepared the wonderful 
Jubilee Picnic Hampers for the children to enjoy.  

 
Please note there will be a Newsletter with Diary 
Dates next week… 


